
	

	

	

	
	
	
This	year,	the	Patriot	Players	will	join	the	East	Choir	on	a	fantastic	trip	to	Walt	Disney	World,	Thursday-
Sunday,	April	24-27,	2025.	We	are	very	excited	to	have	the	opportunity	to	work	with	Disney	clinicians,	meet	
with	Disney	Imagineers,	and	PERFORM	on	the	Disney	Springs	waterfront	stage!	The	trip	will	also	include	four	
park	passes	as	well	as	Disney	breakfast	and	dinner	meal	cards. 

To	be	eligible	for	the	trip,	PATRIOT	PLAYERS	are	expected	to	complete	the	Online	Membership	Forms	Survey	
AND	participate	 in	 the	 fall	&	 spring	productions

http://www.cbsd.org/patriotplayers

